NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
FOR WRITTEN REPLY
QUESTION 2000

Inkosi R N Cebekhulu (IFP) to ask the Minister of Defence and Military Veterans:

Whether the SA National Defence Force has made any recent findings on any breaches in border security, given that hijackings persist and vehicles and other stolen goods continue to cross the borders of the Republic between KwaZulu-Natal, Mozambique and Swaziland as well as Zimbabwe; if not, why not; if so, what are the full relevant details?

Attached find here: Reply
